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March 20, 2024 

 
Larry Landry 
Box 151 
Gustavus, AK 99826 
 
RE: 58344 
 
Dear Larry, 
 
I am responding to your request for public information that you submitted to the Alaska Department of 
Public Safety (DPS) on February 20, 2024. In your request you asked: 
 
“I am looking for information regarding the access and utility road/easement which connects the 
eastern end of Rink Creek road to the Falls Creek hydro road project. (This is in the easternmost portion 
of the Gustavus road network.) I'm requesting records from 2020 to the present of all complaints made 
to the troopers regarding any criminal activities/disturbances on this road, including things such as 
trespass, vandalism and reckless driving. Thank you.” 
 
The time spent to fill this request has not exceeded the five-hour threshold set forth in Alaska Statute 
40.25.110; therefore, the requested materials are released to you at no cost.  
  
Results: 0 incidents  

  
Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any further questions.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Chanelle Lauger 
Research Analyst 4 


